
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, December 4, 2023 4:40:09 PM
To: GMCB - ACO<GMCB.ACO@vermont.gov>; GMCB - Board

Members<GMCB.BoardMembers@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Accountable Care Organization (ACO) 2023-12-04T16:40:07Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 12/4/2023 4:40:07 PM

Name: Timothy O'Dell
Affiliation: patient - Little Rivers Health Care
Town/City: Corinth, VT

Topic: Accountable Care Organization

Comment: Fully agree with VT Medical Society regarding forced enrollment, likely higher costs, and likely
denials of service.

Post Comment: Yes


